May 2, 2016
The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Town Council was called to order at 7:00pm with the following
members present: Mayor Matt Hull, Assistant Mayor Barry Levey, Council Members Victoria Gudeman,
Gina Ellis and Ken Lord and Town Administrator Rick Bishop.
Minutes from April, 2016 were read and approved.
General Fund Report was $378,545.40

Mayor Hull noted the announcements as listed on the agenda.

Ms. Gudeman gave an update on the SHA Main St. project. She said that we need to send a letter to SHA
stating that the Town wishes to move forward with installation of the infrastructure for pedestrian lighting.

Ms. Ellis noted the new flag and Christmas tree in the park and the new flag at the monument.

Mr. Bishop read thank you notes for donations for Lupus and Holly’s Place.

Mr. Levey made a motion to donate $500.00 to Fairview Cemetery, $100.00 to the Boonsboro Fishing
Derby and $500.00 to the Sharpsburg EMS to help defray costs of their new building. Mr. Lord seconded.
Motion passed unanimously.

Meeting adjourned at 7:25p.m.

Submitted,

Richard Bishop
Town Administrator



